
Following a meeting of Worthen with Shelve Parish Council on Monday 28th March please be 
advised as follows: 
  
Re Q6. 
  
The Parish Councillors representing a rural Parish felt that the £80/m2 levy rates in rural 
areas was to high and disproportionate to the £40/m2 levy rate in Shrewsbury. 
  
For further information Worthen with Shelve Parish Council have recently secured funding for 
a Parish plan and hope to have this completed by July 2012. 
  
  
With Regards 
Sarah Crossland 


